 HURSTVILLE
s PUBLIC SCHOOL

26 March 2025

Hurstville Public School - Easter Hat Parade

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 11 April, students in Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5,

Year 6 and the Support Unit will be participating in an Easter Hat Parade at school. We would
like students to make or decorate an Easter hat at home to be worn for this parade and wear
mufti clothes. You will soon receive a template via Seesaw that you can use to make a simple
headband, or you can use the pictures below to give students inspiration.

The Easter Hat Parade will start at 9:15am in Area 5. Parents and carers are invited to come
and watch the parade. In the case of wet weather, the parade will be held in the main hall for
Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2 and the Support Unit.

Students can wear mufti on the day. No donation required.

If you have any questions about the Easter Hat Parade, please see your child’s teacher.

Kind regards,

Easter Hat Parade Committee 2025 WMark Steed
Principal




